

THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS COMMISSION AGAINST DISCRIMINATION 436 DWIGHT STREET, SUITE 220

SPRINGFIELD, MA 01103



Julian T. Tynes Chairman Sunila Thomas-George Commissioner

Jamie R. Williamson Commissioner

June 22, 2013

Dear Kadis

On behalf of the Massachusetts Commission Against Discrimination, I would like to congratulate you on receiving the *Common Ground Leadership Award*, in recognition of your leadership in the promotion of diversity and inclusion.

The MCAD was established in 1946 to protect the civil rights of the citizens of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, therefore, we have a common interest in promoting diversity and inclusion. We appreciate your leadership efforts in promoting the value of diversity, as it helps us meet our goal of creating inclusive communities and workplaces free of discrimination.

Again, Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Jamie R. Williamson, Commissioner

anich. Williamson